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              E. H. Mott Learning Center
228 Hillcrest Street
Orlando, Florida 32801
        Phone: 407-450-6661                   E mail: ehmott01@gmail.com                    Website: ehmott.com                 
August 5, 2018
Dear Parents:
The School year at E. H. Mott Learning Center is about to commence and I would like to take the opportunity to welcome you all.
Education can be likened to a great big canvas and this year I would like our learners to throw as much paint as they can on the canvas of their education.  I appeal to the learners, the parents and the staff to value and uphold the importance of a sound and quality education.
Since our school began about two years ago, the biggest challenge has simply been setting up a new school, as we had very limited resources in place before opening. It has been a much greater task than what was anticipated.

Nevertheless, we continue to work to ensure there are no gaps in the normal range of programs and support services we offer.   Thus, we are undergoing early intervention strategies to better our chances of shaping our school’s culture and identity, so we may continue our course towards excellence.  With this in mind, I would like to remind you that as of August 1, 2018, we ceased operations at 228 Hillcrest Street.  Our address will be changing, but our phone number has not changed.  It is still 407-450-6661, and our contact email address is ehmott01@gmail.com.

Rest assured, I, along with our board of directors am fully committed to helping our learners to achieve academic, social, emotional and life-long learning.  We will continue to work tirelessly to ensure that any changes that occur, are the least intrusive and the best alternative in meeting our goals.
The 2018-2019 school term will begin Tuesday, September 4, 2018.  We have several initiatives in progress that will allow us to exercise alternative workable solutions, pending the acquisition of a new facility.

I have no doubt that our learners will throw themselves into their education to make the most of the canvas of opportunity that they are offered.  I have no doubt that if we remain motivated and confident about the future of E. H. Mott Learning Center, they too will remain motivated and confident.

Finally, let me take this opportunity to thank you again for your continued understanding, patience and support. It is your commitment that will make the difference in our ability to create a year at E. H. Mott Learning Center that is bright, innovative and productive.
In spite of our continued challenges, things are going well and I am very confident of the future of the E. H. Mott Learning Center.  I am very proud of our overall accomplishments and am extremely confident that our short-term and long-term goals will be met.
Regards,
Carmen M. Hamer, MS/Administrator

“He who opens a school door, closes a prison”


